From:

Wendy Gould

Sent:

December 03, 2020 6:43 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Dec 15 public hearing Derby Lands

Attachments:

image1.png; ATT00001.txt

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Categories:

Public Hearing

Rez Ref # 20-10

Bylaw # 14251

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To whom it may concern,

Could you please indicate, prior to the meeting and on a public forum, exactly where this proposed building is to be located on the property. Given all the covid restrictions which limits access to information, it is quite inappropriate to not demarcate the current and expected buildings on the site map. And are there 2 buildings or one? See below: 5.1 indicates 120 units, 5.2 indicates 121 units.

I would appreciate all information you can provide as there are many units in 8701 16 Avenue, Englewood Mews, which would be affected by a 6 story building on Derby Lands. If a towering block of 6 stories is in close close proximity to the property lines a valuable green space would be lost as well as noise, traffic and light pollution would have potential negative impact on our dense community.

Thank you,

Wendy Gould

From: Clerks

Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 8:52 AM

To: 'Wendy Gould' -

Subject: RE: Dec 15 public hearing Derby Lands

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Planning Department for review and response – <u>Planning@burnaby.ca</u>.

If further action is taken or required you will be notified.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby
Office of the City Clerk
Phone: 604-294-7290
City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Wendy Gould

Sent: December 04, 2020 9:49 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Re: Dec 15 public hearing Derby Lands

Categories: Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Wendy Gould Unit 4- 8701 16 Avenue Burnaby V3N 5B5 Englewoo Mews

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 4, 2020, at 9:35 AM, Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca> wrote:

Further to your email, and in order to forward your comments, we require your full residential address, including suite number.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk
Phone: 604-294-7290
City of Burnaby | Corporate Service

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmoster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.